

(28.5.35) חלוקתה של משה

Interviewed Yebbo to-day Argument besides opposition Executive considers matter now inopportune as vitiating election atmosphere stop while new executive unlikely different attitude nevertheless discussion now undesirable as executive opposition might be ascribed to election motives. In interest concurring policy internal health movement formal discussions and announcement be postponed after congress but would welcome fullest information enable it instruct new executive definitely stop Yebbo explained proceeding leave September London instructed by Philip report then YEIFD WYCED reaction YAVIP proposals, therefore must initiate discussion early give us time to consult London also enable frequented considerations by WYCED. Intimated Council will not be established before next spring but he must know reaction of both sides beginning of August and bill must be decided London September also considers it advisable Congress should know not promise consider consulting us first and discussing it with WYCED only after obtaining our reaction since YAVIP might be unable make concessions to us once WYCED learned original terms YEBBO insisted announcement

- 12 -

before congress unavoidable not later than 24 July
since anyhow matter bound to leak out as soon WYCED
approached stop I urged necessity find find discussion
between YEIFT and YAVIP taking place London September
after congress stop While agreeing contact with
London that time Yebbo considered doubtful whether this
can be formal discussion awing absence of WYCED represen-
tation London Suggest that you do your utmost to prevail
Philip instruct Yebbo desist from action pending congress
stop can election situation England be utilized
postponement stop YOTYV David telegraphing him return
here middle of June unless your effort succeed YULUC
inform Lypski.

הבוקר נחבלת סלגרמה חדשה של משה שאטלברן

"התאריך המוקדם ביותר לשובי". מה קרה?